
Background: 
The Town of Erin is undertaking a Municipal Class Environmental Assessment 
(Class EA) to determine the preferred design alternative for wastewater servicing of 
the existing urban areas of the Village of Erin and Hillsburgh, and to accommodate 
future growth.  
Process: 
This Class EA process follows the planning and design process for Schedule ‘C’ 
projects as described in the Municipal Class Environmental Assessment Document 
(October 2000 as amended in 2007, 2011 & 2015), published by the Municipal 
Engineer’s Association.  
Public Information Centre #2: 
Public engagement is an important part of this study and will help ensure that 
community members have ample opportunity to learn about the Class EA and to 
provide input and feedback.  
The purpose of the second Public Information Centre (PIC) will be for the community 
to learn about and give comment on a number of technical studies that have been 
completed. The focus of the studies include: treatment plant site selection; treatment 
technology alternatives; collection system alternatives; outfall alternatives; the 
natural environment report; cultural heritage and archaeological reports; and a 
preliminary cost analysis. 
Come out to the PIC to learn more and to share your comments. Your input helps to 
improve decision making! 

Date: Friday, February 2, 2018 
Time: 6:00 p.m. – 9:00 p.m. (Presentation at 7:00 p.m.) 
Location: Erin Community Centre / Centre 2000 (Theatre) 

14 Boland Drive Erin, ON N0B 1T0 

The Corporation of the Town of Erin 
Urban Centre Wastewater Servicing 

Class Environmental Assessment (Phases 3 & 4) 

Notice of Public Information Centre 
How to Learn More: 
The project website, with related documents, 
can be found at  
www.erin.ca/town-hall/wastewater-ea. 

Comments: 
If you are unable to attend the PIC and would 
like to provide comments or would like to be 
added to the project contact list, please 
forward your comments, questions, and 
contact information to the project email 
address at: 
erin.urban.classea@ainleygroup.com 

Joe Mullan, P. Eng. 
Project Manager 
Ainley & Associates Ltd. 
280 Pretty River Parkway 
Collingwood, Ontario 
L9Y 4J5 
Phone: (705) 445-3451 
erin.urban.classea@ainley
group.com 

 

Dina Lundy 
Town Clerk  
Town of Erin  
5684 Trafalgar Road 
Hillsburgh, Ontario 
N0B 1Z0 
Tel: (519) 855-4407 
dina.lundy@erin.ca 

Come learn more about the 
study for the proposed 
wastewater system in  
Erin Village and Hillsburgh! 

This notice first issued January 2, 2018. 

Comments and information regarding this project are being collected in 
accordance with the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of 
Privacy Act for the purpose of meeting environmental assessment 
requirements. With the exception of personal information, all comments 
received will become part of the public record. 
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